
DDRB 
 

30th Anniversary Open House! 
Thursday, June 21, 2007 
4:00-7:00 p.m. 
 

At the DDRB office 
156 St. Peters Centre Blvd., 
St. Peters, MO  63376 
 

Northwest corner of 
St. Peters Centre Boulevard 
and Executive Centre 
Parkway. 
 

Shuttle service available 
from the Lutheran High 
School parking lot just east 
of the St. Peters Rec Plex. 
 

For more information call 
Karen Craven at 
636-939-3351, ext. 3106 or 
kcraven@ddrb.org. 

The Developmental Disabilities Resource Board  of 
St. Charles County 

invites you to share in the celebration of 30 years of 
community based programs and supports for St. Charles 
County citizens with developmental disabilities. 
 
Plan to join us for appetizers while we share memories 
and recognize the dedicated service of past and present 
DDRB Board Members and others who have contributed 
so much. 
 

We hope to see you there! 

Ensuring that individuals with developmental disabilities have quality  
opportunities and choices to be fully included in society. 


